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Week 6 

Tuesday 15th Nov 

Student Yr 4-6 session 

for The Resilience Project 

at Tumut High 9.30am 
 

Wednesday 16th Nov 

K - Year 6 incursion “Pick 

a Pack of Pickled Poems” 

Student K-3 session for 

The Resilience Project at 

Tumut High 9.30am 
 

Parent and community 

session for The Resilience 

Project at The Montreal 

Theatre at 6.30pm 
 

Thursday 17th Nov 

REEC Excursion to 

Wagga for Sturt and Bass 

returning at 3.30pm 
 

Friday 18th November 

REEC Excursion to 

Wagga for Hume and 

Flinders returning at 

3.30pm 
 

Year 6 Full Day at Tumut 

High School for 

transition 
 

Week 7 

Monday 21st 

November 

Proud and Deadly 

Awards at Tumut High 

School commencing at 

5.30pm 
 

 

 

 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

  

Blaxland In Action 

 Once Upon A Time Performance 

 

Thank you to everyone who bought tickets and came along to Franklin's Film Festival 
'Once Upon A Time'. 
Thank you to our wonderful Franklin 
staff and especially the Festival 
Committee, who have worked hard 
filming, helped out on the night, and 
organised students. 
Thank you also to the parents of 
students who were on stage for 
bringing them along in costume. 
Franklin students should be proud of 
another successful whole school 
performance. 
Well done! 

Term 4 is in full swing with end of year 
celebrations not too far away. We loved watching 
ourselves on the big screen at the Montreal 
theatre for the Once Upon A Time Franklin Film 
Festival. We even had a few students live on stage 
acting the roles of The Big Bad Wolf and police 
officers!  

FRANKLIN STARS — Week 6 
Students who follow our PBL school values of: 

      RESPECT ~ ACHIEVEMENT ~ SAFETY  

   

Max 

Lawson 

Imogen 

Macarthur 

Drae 

Bass 

In Mathematics we have been learning about how 
to measure area of places across the school and 
had some great discussions about what sort of 
jobs require a great understanding of 
measurement, such as builders, architects and 
town planners. 



CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

 

Remembrance Day 2022 

Franklin students have marked Remembrance Day with an assembly and a minute’s silence after our school 
leaders laid a wreath under the flagpole. 
Thank you to Mrs Marcia Commins who made our beautiful wreath. 
Lest We Forget. 

The Resilience Project 

The Resilience Project is a new positive wellbeing program 

that all Franklin students will be learning as part of their 

curriculum next year. 

The parent session for this project is being held at the 

Montreal on Wednesday 16th November from 6.30pm. 

It is highly recommended that parents attend this session 

or the online session on Wednesday 22nd November, to 

better understand 

what their 

children will be 

learning next 

year. This will 

allow parents to 

use the same 

positive language 

and affirmations 

that staff will be 

using during the 

lessons. 

Welcome Miss Dobbie 
Franklin welcomes Clara Dobbie as a 
practicum teacher for some of Term 4. 
Clara will be assisting Ms Grivas in Bass for her 
placement here at Franklin. Clara is a second 
year teaching student who is studying at the 
University of Wollongong, 
Welcome to Franklin Miss Dobbie, we hope 
you enjoy your placement with us. 



POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AWARDS  

ACHIEVEMENT Bailey Myers Evie Brumby 

RESPECT Darcy Paul Angel McKnight 

SAFETY Diana Shu William Crampton-Cullen 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

Franklin school students from K to 6 are 

participating in a performance at school this 

Wednesday 16th November. 

This performance is at no cost if your child has 

paid their FranklinCover. 

If you have NOT paid FranklinCover there will 

be a cost of $5 per child payable on the day. 

HONOURS  2022 

Banks Ashton Smith, Ned Dromgold, Frankie Fawns 

Cook Eli Thomas, Daniel Shu, Angel McKnight 

Sturt Penny Cutts, Bodhi Murdoch, Bailey Myers 

Bass Jayden David, Henry Dowling, Lewis Wickham 

Hume Dominic Duncan, Max Cichocki, Sadie Richards 

Flinders Eddie Johnson, Kilarny Francis, Izack Palframan-Burn 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Banks Colleen O’Brien 

Cook Lucas Crane 

Sturt Memphis Rowe 

Bass Connie Jamieson 

Hume Aiden Provan 

Flinders Brielle Adams 

Presentation Day 

Franklin’s Presentation Day will be on 

Thursday 8th December. 

Kindergarten and Stage 1 will be from 

9.30am 

Stage 2 and Stage 3 will begin at 10.30am. 

Parents, grandparents and community 

members are very welcome to attend whilst 

maintaining social distancing. 



P&C NEWS  

The winners of the P&C Once Upon A Time 
Raffle were Bree McNally and Jan Sturt. 
Congratulations to these ladies who won 
$100 vouchers to the Kinnaree Thai 
Restaurant and to the Royal Hotel restaurant 
respectively. 
Thank you to everyone who bought tickets in 
this raffle we appreciate your support of our 
school. 
 

What’s happening at Tumut Schools as 

Community Centre 

Wacky, wonderful and welcoming Wednesday play group! 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Mon    -        14.11 R. McLennan, L. Salon 

Wed  -          16.11 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           18.11 L. Worsnop, R. McLennan, L. Clarke, T. Allen 

Mon    -        21.11 J. Day, R. Minter 

Wed  -          23.11 J. Hilly, T. Blewitt, D. Emonson 

Fri    -           25.11 S. Rankin, D. Akers, S. Jackson 

Mon    -        28.11 R. Richards, L. Worsnop 

Wed  -          30.11 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           02.12 L. Worsnop, L. Clarke, R. McLennan, J. Roddy 

Mon    -        05.12 J. Day, R. Minter 

Proud and Deadly Awards 

Franklin indigenous students are 

participating in the Proud and Deadly 

Awards at Tumut High School next Monday 

21st November commencing at 5.30pm. 

All parents and community members are 

invited to attend and students who are 

receiving an award will bring an invitation 

home this week. 

All recipients are encouraged to attend this 

deadly awards ceremony! 

 


